Dear Santa,	Town of Pike Road
My name is, and I am years	
old. This year, I have been	
VERY Nice • Mostly Nice • Naughty & Nice A few nice things I did this year are	
This year for Christmas, I would like	
I am very excited for you to visit again this year! I will make sure to leave out & for you, and some for your reindeer. Love,	Santa Claus 123 Elf Road North Pole, 88888

se Apollo se Apollo se of

MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM THE TOWN OF PIKE ROAD!

Holiday Hot Cocoa Tips: Ask an adult to help you mix up a chocolatey cup of cheer, following the directions on the packet. Use the candy cane to stir your hot chocolate for a sweet, peppermint twist on this Christmas classic!

Postcards for Santa: Write a letter to Santa with the postcard included in this kit! Ask an adult to help you put a return address in the space provided on the postcard so Santa can write you back. On the back of the postcard, you can color a Christmas picture for Santa!

Deliver your postcard to Santa by visiting Town Hall from 5-7 p.m. on Friday, Dec. 4. Santa will be joining us to receive your letters during the Pike Road Christmas Spectacular! We will also be accepting donations for our 2020 Season of Giving Holiday Collections Drive on Friday evening, Dec. 4.

*Postcards must include a return address in order to receive a letter **from** Santa.*



4 200 949 200 949 200 94

SAVE THE DATE

Town of Pike Road Christmas Spectacular

- Nov. 30 Dec. 4th, 8 AM -5 PM: Pick up Cocoa kits and Postcards for Santa at Town Hall (9575 Vaughn Rd).
- Dec. 4th, 5-7 PM: Christmas Spectacular & Season of Giving Kickoff
 - Dec. 4th, 5-7 PM: Bring your Letters to Santa & Season of Giving donation items by Town Hall (9575 Vaughn Rd).
 - O Dec. 4th, 6-7 PM: Tune in to WTXK 107.5 FM / 1210 AM for a special holiday radio broadcast LIVE in front of the Town Hall Christmas Tree!
 - Dec. 4th, 7 PM: Town of Pike Road Christmas Tree Lighting video premieres on Facebook – Just search @townofpikeroad!
- Dec. 4th Dec. 18th: Annual Season of Giving Holiday Collections Drive benefitting the Central Alabama Veterans Health Care System & the Food Pantry at Woodland UMC. Visit www.pikeroad.us for a complete list of needed items.

Questions? Call (334) 272-9883 or Email info@pikeroad.us.